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Vanessa Parellada, councillor of the CiF's Offices of Social Welfare and Youth Services, was
joined today by Joan Ferrà, director of the Balearic Islands' youth institute (IBJove) on a visit to
the local casa de colònies, a building that historically hosted children's educational events and
camp-style activities and which is overseen by IBJove. Ferrà used the day's meeting to
announce upcoming changes to the partnership agreement between the two entities that will
allow the hall to remain open all year long.

  

Year-round use of the Formentera Casa de Colònies has been an aim of the Formentera
Council since 2013, when the then administration of the Govern Balear shortened the site's
operating season. Parellada hailed the change as an improvement. Additionally, Ferrà signalled
a forthcoming increase in funding for maintenance at the Casa, with a total projected sum of
€12,000. The 2016 allocation for such operations, €11,000, was already an increase from 2015
levels, when it stood at €4,115.

  

La Casa de Colònies de Formentera is located in the town of Sant Francesc. The building has a
maximum capacity of 32, which, across the hall's four rooms, means space for eight people in
each. It is equipped with a domestic-use kitchen, multi-purpose room, outside patio, toilets and
showers. The Casa serves as a dormitory though there is no cafeteria service. Anyone
interested in reserving space at Formentera's Casa de Colònies should contact the IBJove.
Reservations are accepted for groups of 20 people minimum. The space is primarily used for
training, school recreation or other activities that mix leisure and learning.
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